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PLEASE, retain Oregon's Vote-By-Mail! This is a safe, reliable way of voting. Oregon 

has been voting this way for many years, with minimal fraud or other problems. It is a 

safe and convenient way to vote, and I believe this convenience increases the 

number of people who vote. Elderly, those with medical or mobility issues, working 

people with limited free time, parents who would require child care, those with 

transportation issues....these are just a few examples of people for whom it is 

especially important to retain vote-by-mail! With vote-by-mail, no election spaces are 

required to secure or set up; no voting machines are required to purchase, maintain 

and set up; no election officials or volunteers are required to man election voting 

spaces. The mailing costs are far less than the expenses for setting up multiple 

statewide voting stations. Oregonians want to keep vote-by-mail!! 


